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I. WSCUC Institutional Report Production: December 11 
The Office of Strategic Communication graphically designed our Institutional Report and 
completed the project by our internal deadline.  
 
 

II. WSCUC 2021 Reaffirmation of Accreditation Institutional Report: December 14 
We uploaded our Institutional Report and all supporting documentation to WSCUC’s 
box.com portal by our December 17 deadline. Our submission process for our review for 
Reaffirmation of Accreditation 2021 is complete. The next steps include the WSCUC 
review team to conduct their review and submit their report to the Commission for the 
Offsite Review, which is scheduled for February 25, 2021.  
 
 

III. Upcoming Steering Committee Meeting: March 5, 2021 
Our next Steering Committee meeting is scheduled for March 5, 2021.   

 

 


